
April 9, 2021 - Emails launched to 9515 students as follows: 
 
1. Email sent to 6527 Spring 2021 Currently Enrolled and Dropped Students (Does not include NG) – No 
AR Cleared  
 
Dear MGCCC Student: 
 
MGCCC has been provided additional funds through the Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental 
Appropriations Act (CRRSAA) to be awarded to students in the form of emergency financial aid grants. 
 
To be eligible to receive a 2021 CRRSAA Grant, a student must be enrolled in Spring 2021 courses and 
must have experienced a hardship as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic. Students can apply for these 
grants using an online application.   
 
Registration for Summer and Fall semester classes begins April 12. Students will have the option of 
applying the grants directly to a student account to help pay for charges for the Spring, Summer, or Fall 
2021 semesters. 
 
To learn more about the 2021 CRRSAA grants and apply online, please visit:  
mgccc.edu/paying-for-college/financial-aid/mgccc-crrssa-grants/ 
 
The deadline to submit an application is April 30, 2021. 
 
2. Email sent to 79 Spring 2021 Currently Enrolled and Dropped Students (Does Not Include NG) – AR 
Cleared less than $100 
 
Dear MGCCC Student: 
 
MGCCC is pleased to announce that we have used federal funds provided to us through the Coronavirus 
Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act (CRRSAA) to clear your account of all past due 
balances for charges occurring during the Spring 2020 semester or after.  We hope that you will take 
advantage of this opportunity to continue your educational pursuits with our college. 
 
In addition, as a Spring 2021 student, you are eligible to apply for a 2021 CRRSAA Grant.  To be eligible 
to receive a 2021 CRRSAA Grant, a student must be enrolled in Spring 2021 courses and must have 
experienced a hardship as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic. Students can apply for these grants using 
an online application.   
 
Registration for Summer and Fall semester classes begins April 12. Students will have the option of 
applying the grants directly to a student account to help pay for charges for the Spring, Summer, or Fall 
2021 semesters. 
 
To learn more about the 2021 CRRSAA grants and apply online, please visit: 
mgccc.edu/paying-for-college/financial-aid/mgccc-crrssa-grants/ 
 
The deadline to submit an application is April 30, 2021. 
 



3. Email sent to 1182 Spring 2021 Currently Enrolled and Dropped Students (Does Not Include NG) – AR 
Cleared greater than $100 
 
Dear______________: 
 
MGCCC is pleased to announce that we have used federal funds provided to us through the Coronavirus 
Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act (CRRSAA) to clear your account of all past due 
balances for charges occurring during the Spring 2020 semester or after.  Your balance was cleared of 
_______________.  We hope that you will take advantage of this opportunity to continue your 
educational pursuits with our college. 
 
In addition, as a Spring 2021 student, you are eligible to apply for a 2021 CRRSAA Grant.  To be eligible 
to receive a 2021 CRRSAA Grant, a student must be enrolled in Spring 2021 courses and must have 
experienced a hardship as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic. Students can apply for these grants using 
an online application.   
 
Registration for Summer and Fall semester classes begins April 12. Students will have the option of 
applying the grants directly to a student account to help pay for charges for the Spring, Summer, or Fall 
2021 semesters. 
 
To learn more about the 2021 CRRSAA grants and apply online, please visit: 
mgccc.edu/paying-for-college/financial-aid/mgccc-crrssa-grants/ 
 
The deadline to submit an application is April 30, 2021. 
 
4. Email sent to 160 Prior Term Non-Enrolled Students – AR Cleared less than $100 
 
Dear MGCCC Bulldog: 
 
MGCCC is pleased to announce that we have used federal funds provided to us through the Coronavirus 
Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act (CRRSAA) to clear your account of all past due 
balances for charges during the Spring 2020 semester or after.  We hope that you will take advantage of 
this opportunity to resume your educational pursuits with our college.  
 
Registration for Summer and Fall semester classes begins April 12. Before enrolling in classes at MGCCC, 
you will need to submit a new admissions application. The application is free and is available by visiting 
mgccc.edu/enroll/apply-now/ 
 
We encourage you to visit with an Enrollment Specialist at any of our Enrollment Services Centers to 
restart your education today! 
 
5. Email sent to 1567 Prior Term Non-Enrolled Students – AR Cleared greater than $100 
 
Dear _________ : 
 
MGCCC is pleased to announce that we have used federal funds provided to us through the Coronavirus 
Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act (CRRSAA) to clear your account of all past due 
balances for charges occurring during the Spring 2020 semester or after.  Your balance was cleared of 



_______________.  We hope that you will take advantage of this opportunity to resume your 
educational pursuits with our college.  
 
Registration for Summer and Fall semester classes begins April 12. Before enrolling in classes at MGCCC, 
you will need to submit a new admissions application. The application is free and is available by visiting 
mgccc.edu/enroll/apply-now/ 
 
We encourage you to visit with an Enrollment Specialist at any of our Enrollment Services Centers to 
restart your education today! 
 


